
 
Friday, October 2, 2020 
 
Dear Member,  
 
In addition to this week’s Negative results, The Medical Center has processed two POSITIVE test results this week.  The positive 
results originate from the same household.  Patients have been provided quarantine protocols and encouraged to self-disclose, 
notifying anyone they have been in contact with.  These test results serve as a fresh reminder that vigilance is our best defense to 
include adherence to the wearing of a mask, sound sanitation techniques, and active implementation of social distancing whenever 
applicable.  
COVID-19 Dashboard as of:   10/02/20 	 3:00PM                           		   Total 

 Pending Lab Results 0

 Negative Lab Results 96

Active Positive Results:  (within the last 10 days) 2

 Historic Positive Lab Results 15

1. All positive tests must be provided to the Dept. of Health 
2. 15 Historic positives have successfully completed their respective quarantine period. 
3. Negative and Positive counts may include both in-house (rapid) and outside (commercial lab, i.e. Quest, LabCorp) testing results.
Thank you,

Alex Tonarelli
Ocean Reef Club President

Chip Iglesias
ORCA President

Keith Young
Medical Center CEO


